From:

To: Rrogramme Qfficer

Cc: John Williams

Subject: Removal of village boundaries
Date: 20 September 2018 09:01:58
Dear Angela

I am writing regarding the above proposal and would like to express my concern and object.

Having returned to the Oakamoor area in 2003 following a period of time living in a City, | am acutely aware of
the importance and value of close-knit rural communities. 1 feel that removing village boundaries will
encourage property developers to make proposals through the Planning Committee process, which will not be
in-keeping with the area. | feel that it will encourage development of large unaffordable properties on green belt
land and will not help support our local villages, which already suffer from lack of amenities and transport. In
addition, I do not feel that this will help to encourage younger generations of local families to remain in the
areas they were raised in.

| object as | feel that the proposal is unsound and that there has been a lack of community consultation.
Yours sincerely
Lynne Brunt

Sent from my iPad
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